
 

 Cross Country Lunch Order 
Please note: Cross Country date has changed to 

Thursday 1st May.  

Lunch Orders and money are due back to the 

office by Wednesday 9th April.  NO LATE ORDERS 

WILL BE ACCEPTED.  Permission notes are 

available now in School Bytes and $15 bus 

payment are due 30th April, first day back next 

term. If you would prefer a paper copy of the 

permission note, please contact the office to have 

one sent home. 
 

P&C Easter Raffle 
Thank you to all the families who have already 
made Easter Egg donations for the P&C raffle. We 
are asking that all families contribute something 
to the raffle. If your family has sold all of your 
raffle tickets, please return the tickets and money 
to the office. All sold or unsold tickets and 
money MUST be returned to school by next 
Monday 7th April.  
Raffle will be drawn at the Easter Hat Parade on 
Friday 11th April. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Shirts 
A reminder to all Yr6 students to have their sports 
shirts to Mrs Cowell by Tuesday 8th April. 
 

Parent Satisfaction Survey 
Attached to this newsletter is a short survey. We 
would appreciate if all families could please 
complete this and return to school before the 
end of term.  
 

Easter Hat Parade 
Families and friends are welcome to join in the 
fun of our Easter Hat Parade on Friday 11th April 
at 12:30pm. Students are to make their hat 
creations at home and bring them on the 
morning of the Parade. Students should wear 
sports uniforms as it is a Friday. 
 

Quinty ANZAC Day March 
I hope any family that is in town on April 25th will 
bring their children in full school uniform to be a 
part of our ANZAC Day Ceremony in Uranquinty. 
Please meet Mrs Kemp at 8:50am at Wirraway 
Park. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen 
Canteen will be open as usual on Friday 11th for 
the last day of term. 
 
P&C AGM Meeting – Tues 1st April @ 7.30pm 
Please use the below link to join the P&C AGM 
meeting tonight via TEAMS at 7.30pm.  Meetings 
are capped as to not exceed 1 hour. 

https://teams.live.com/meet/9323907271933?p

=sBVjs8zIqJeVxoRy1s 
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Calendar  
 

April 
Wed 2nd – Assembly 3pm 
Mon 7th – All Easter Raffle tickets due back 
Wed 9th – Cross Country Lunch Orders Due 
    - Easter Egg Donations due 
Thurs 10th – Mobile Library 
Fri 11th – Easter Hat Parade & Raffle Drawn 
                      12.30pm 

      -Last Day of Term 
Wed 30th – Students return for Term 2 
 

May 
Thurs 1st  – Cross Country @ Ladysmith PS 
            Bus leaves at 9am sharp! 
Thurs 8th – Mobile Library 
     -Playgroup 9.30am – 11.30am 
Fri 9th – Mother’s Day Stall 
Thurs 15th – Playgroup 9.30am-11.30am 
Fri 16th – SRC Pirate Day 
 
 
King and Queen of Greens Rubbish Realm 
 

All of our students loved this performance. Thank 
you to REROC for selecting our school to enjoy 
this very fun and informative performance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


